
Newsletter October 2022 

Important dates: 

Fri 7th Oct Flu immunisations  

Thurs 13th Oct– Y6 Art event at Endon High 

Tues 18th Oct Whole school - St Luke’s Day 

Wednesday 19th October PSA Firework ex-

travaganza Event 

Thurs 20th– Whole school French Day—non 

uniform 

Fri 21st –Y2 harvest service at Church 9.30am 

24th- 28h October HALF TERM 

Monday 31st October INSET School closed to 

children 

Tuesday 1st Nov– Children return to school 

 

 

Helping Lights Shine For All 
Please remember to look at Class Dojo to see what exciting 

learning is taking place in the classroom and for messages 

from the school. You can of course use this as a point of 

contact with staff, however can I respectfully remind parents 

that staff will only reply to messages during normal school hours as they are not contracted 

to answer messages at night or the weekend. For anything urgent please contact the school 

office. Thanks      office2@st-lukes-endon.staffs.sch.uk 

 

School Website Miss Kate has 

spent lots of time and effort 

on our school website, all in-

formation including dates 

can be found on there: 

https://www.st-lukes-

endon.staffs.sch.uk 

 

St Luke’s PSA 

 

 

 

Following our PSA AGM, we have recruit-

ed some new members, which we are 

thrilled about. If you are available to 

support with our upcoming fireworks, or 

future events please get in touch. 

School entry 2023 

As you know we like the personal touch, 

so if you know of any parents, whose chil-

dren who are starting school next Sep-

tember ,please ask them to get in touch 

with the school office to arrange a time 

for an individual show around.  

office@st-lukes-endon.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 
 
 

Term-time holidays  

It is very important that following all of the disruption during Covid, we now priori-

tise children being in school as often as possible.  

Taking holidays in term time can affect a child’s education as much as any other 

absence and we would appreciate parents’ help by not taking children away in 

school time. There is no automatic entitlement in law to time off in school time to 

go on holiday and family holidays are not considered to be “exceptional circum-

stances” therefore these cannot be authorised by the school and may result in 

penalty notices being issued under Section 444(1) of the Education Act 1996. This is 

in line with Staffordshire County Council’s Code of Conduct.  

 

Many thanks from Mrs Danylyk and 

the St Luke’s CE Academy team. 


